
From: Jeremiah Cromie
To: "Chris Cruse"; habermak55@gmail.com
Subject: BL-22-00018 Haberman-Silva - Notice to Record
Date: Monday, October 17, 2022 3:47:23 PM
Attachments: BL-22-00018 Haberman_Silva Preliminary Final Survey Review Comments 1.pdf

Good afternoon,
 
Please see attached survey comments from Public Works regarding your Boundary Line Adjustment
application (BL-22-00018). Once these comments have been addressed, the survey may be recorded
at any time. Please send me a copy of the recorded survey once done so we can get the final
approval going forward.
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner II
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
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M E M O R A N D U M  


  


TO:    All Staff  


FROM:   Public Works Plan Review Team  


DATE:   October 17, 2022 


SUBJECT:  BL-22-00018 Haberman-Silva Survey Review 


  


SURVEY Proposed Changes 


1. Show and label Naneum Creek and the Pond (if it is still there). 


Approximate positions are fine. 


 


Of Note (Changes not required) 


1. It appears that the parcel to the West may be encroaching or 


trespassing onto Parcel 1A. If this is the case, the usage limits should be 


identified and shown.  


2. It appears inconsistent to show the house and the barn located on the 


Northern parcel, and not show the house and outbuildings on the 


Southern parcel.  
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